
 

 

16th June 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Reception Transition Afternoons  
 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome your family to Oswald Road Primary School. 
We are really looking forward to meeting your child and helping to ensure a happy transition 
into Oswald Road.  
 
We will be holding three transition afternoons, which will allow children to meet their class 
teacher and spend some time in their new classroom. The dates and times are as follows: 
 

Wednesday 29th June 1:30pm – 3:00pm 
Wednesday 6th July 1:30pm-3:00pm 
Wednesday 13th July 1:30pm-3:00pm (Parents are also invited to attend this session 
between 2:30pm and 3:15pm) 

 
Please arrive at the main entrance where you will be greeted by members of the Reception 
Team, who will then accompany you to drop your child off in their new classroom. If your child 
is able to attend the transition afternoons, please complete the form below and send it into the 
school office. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
The Reception Team 
 

Reception Transition Afternoons 
 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________  

 
My child will be attending the transition afternoon: (please tick)  
Wednesday 29th June 1:30pm – 3:00pm [  ] 
Wednesday 6th July 1:30pm-3:00pm [  ] 
Wednesday 13th July 1:30pm-3:00pm  [  ]  I will also be attending on this afternoon  [  ] 
 
 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _____________________________________ Date: _________________ 


